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Hello Ladies, did you keep your flame burning?  Remember “It only takes a spark to get a fire going, and soon all 

those around can warm up in its glowing.  That’s how it is with God’s love once you’ve experienced it; you spread his 

love to everyone; you want to pass it on.” 

“Day Apart” was held April 13th at the Hospice of the Upstate in Anderson.  The theme was “Stir The Flame.”  The 

United Men’s Choir of Easley started the sparks and Reverend Brenda Washington, pastor of Minus Chapel UMC and 

New Beginnings Mission in Greenville, ignited it into a flame.  Reverend Susan Leonard-Ray, District Superinten-

dent, stirred the flame with the beautiful communion service.  What a day!  Thank you, Sara Jones, Anderson Dis-

trict Spiritual Growth Coordinator, for a job well done.  Thank you, Crystal Lewis, for your vision of the Hospice 

House as a place for Day Apart.  We had 158 in attendance: 5 first timers and 4 under forty. 

Spiritual Growth Retreat was held at Lake Junaluska in May.  It was awesome.  The theme was “A Woman’s Place.”  

The speaker was the Reverend Dr. Arnetta Beverly, Senior Minister, St. Matthews UMC in N.C.  Anderson District 

had 40 UMW in attendance: five first timers, one under 40, and First UMC of Easley had 20 attending the retreat.  

Congratulations First!!! 

The Executive Committee Meeting was held May 6th at John Wesley UMC in Easley.  We had a delicious meal.  Thank 

you Rev. Velma Haywood, pastor; Bernetha Orr, president, and the local unit members for hosting our meeting. 

“Come Together, Be Together” was held in Orangeburg, May 18th, at Edisto Fork UMC.  The theme was “Living the 

Heart of God.”  Reverend Susan Leonard-Ray, our DS, was the speaker and I had the opportunity to introduce her.  

She was excellent.  Thank you, Cathy Ford, for an excellent well-organized event.  We had 17 UMW from Anderson 

District in attendance. 

Reminders: 

 Every unit should have a Children’s Sabbath Sunday in November.  I will e-mail the material and have some available at the annual 

meeting. 

 Annual Meeting will be October 5, 2013, at Emmanuel UMC in Anderson. 

 Each unit is asked to give $10.00 to Sandy Hurricane Relief. 

 Each unit member is asked to give $1.00 extra to Mission 2 to be divided among our 5 Mission Projects. 

 

Your Sister-In-Christ, 

 

Jane Hallums 

 

 



August 5 Executive Committee Meeting-Robinson  Chapel UMC-6 E Main St., Liberty, SC — 6:30 P.M. 

By August 31 Mail forms — Planning  Guide, Charter for Racial Justice, & Mission Today — all forms and information 

this newsletter 

October 5 Anderson District Annual Meeting — Emmanuel UMC-2901 Dobbins Bridge Rd., Anderson, SC 

October 25-26 South Carolina Conference Annual Meeting — Bethel UMC — 245 South Church St., Spartanburg, SC — all 

forms and information this newsletter 

Upcoming Events & Deadlines 

News from Clemson UMW 

 Clemson UMW made 200 dresses for children in Liberia.  They 

also sent 200 pairs of underwear.  Chris Heman, missionary in Liberia, assisted the 

women.  It took about three weeks to make the dresses.  They were shipped the first 

of June.  Hats off to the UMW of Clemson and their president Cherie Isely. 



From  Sarah  H. Jones, state Education &  Interpretation 

Officers’ Training 

Arial UMC 

Easley 







Campaign for Children 

The Campaign for Children continues United Methodist Women’s 135 plus-year legacy of strong advocacy for the 

rights and needs of children. Launched in 1988-1993, this first phase of the campaign charged local United Methodist 

Women groups with hands-on efforts to improve the lives of children in their immediate communities. Phase II of the 

campaign, 1994-1999, focused United Methodist Women’s efforts on the theme ‟Making the World Safe for Children 

and Youth in the 21st Century.” 

Campaign for Children Phase III: Public Education, begun in 2002, calls on United Methodist Women members to be 

get involved in public education as advocates before legislators, volunteers in local schools and mentors for students 

Mission Giving 

 PLEDGE TO MISSION - Pledge to Mission giving is the foundation for mission work through United 

Methodist Women. An individual Pledge to Mission is the amount each member decides is her share of the 

local unit’s total budget. 

 SPECIAL MISSION RECOGNITION - A Special Mission Recognition is an undesignated gift for mission 

work that honors the recipient. Special Mission Recognitions may be given by any individual, or circle, or 

unit, in honor of any person, female or male. It is not necessary that the recipient be a member of United 

Methodist Women. There are several categories of Special Mission Recognitions, each representing a differ-

ent amount of money for mission. The basic $40 Special Mission Recognition is a small gold oval lapel pin 

with a cross and a white certificate. The other categories are $60 (set with small sapphire), $100 (pearl), $200 

(emerald), $500 (ruby), $1,000 (diamond), and $2,000 (double diamond). 

 GIFT TO MISSION - A Gift to Mission is a way to honor someone with an undesignated gift in her or his 

name of at least $5.00. There are eight different Gift to Mission cards: Thank You, Congratulations, Thinking 

of You, A Special Day, A Baby, Happy Birthday, Peace, and In the Service of Christ. And, there are five spe-

cial Christmas card designs. Each card has a message indicating that a gift to mission through United Method-

ist Women has been made in the recipient’s honor. 

 GIFT IN MEMORY - A Gift in Memory honors the memory of a much-loved family member or friend by 

making possible additional mission work in the United States and around the world. Gift in Memory cards 

represent a gift of a minimum of $5.00. The cards can be obtained for free, so that they are readily available 

when needed. The person making the gift sends the card to the family of the deceased person, and then sends 

their gift money to the local UMW treasurer along with the tear-off stub indicating the name of the deceased 

person. 

 WORLD THANK OFFERING - The World Thank Offering is an opportunity for individuals to respond to 

God’s abundance and grace with spontaneous gifts of gratitude. Individuals or families collect such gifts in 

special boxes or labeled containers. Gifts are usually brought together in the unit once a year. 
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Day Apart 



Lake Junaluska 

Come Together — Be Together 

Special Mission Recognition Pins and Certificates 

These pins offer a meaningful way to honor members who have dedicated so much time and 

effort to service. Gift amounts range from $40 to $2,000. 

 

From left: $40 -plain gold pin; $60 -pin with sapphire; $100 -pin with pearl; $200 -pin with emerald;  $500 -

pin with ruby; $1,000 -pin with diamond; or $2,000 -pin with two diamonds. 

Special Mission Recognition certificates and pins are ordered by the local or district unit treasur-

er through the district's treasurer, using the spaces provided on the treasurer's remittance form. 

The district treasurer sends the order to the conference treasurer, who sends it to United Meth-

odist Women's national office. The Special Mission Recognition is sent from the national office 

to the honoree or to the person whose name and address were given on the original order. 
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